
Serving the ri State Area 

The Valley Broadcasting Company 
Exchange Realty Building 

Telephone 2 -6265 

Steubenville, Ohio 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
101 Hope Street 
Stamford, Connecticut 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

January 22, 1943 

With reference to your report of our station 
heard on December 22, 1942, this is to confirm 
that your report is in accordance with our 
program logs of that date. 

We appreciate your report, and may you have 
continued success in the future. 

Yours very truly, 

THE VALLEY BROADCASTING COMPANY 

J. M. TROESCH 
Chief Engineer 
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MEMBER OF THE MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM 


